
Thursday 10th February 2022

WORLD BOOK DAY 2022

Dear Parents/ Carers,

We are celebrating World Book Day on Thursday 3rd March.

We would like all children to dress up as their favourite character from a book.  The children
will have a chance to show their costumes in assembly.

We will also be holding a competition. We would like children to take a photo of themselves
reading in an unusual place. Please send your photos to:
admin@columbia.towerhamlets.sch.uk by Thursday 3rd March.

During World Book Week, we will also be:
● visiting Brick Lane Bookshop to spend our book vouchers;
● listening to adults from around the school reading their favourite stories;
● giving children a free book.

Kind regards,

Vicky Wright

Deputy Head and Leader of Learning for English


